We Value Your Feedback!

Dear [Patient's Name],

Thank you for choosing our telehealth services. We hope that your recent experience was
comfortable and satisfactory.

To ensure we continue to provide the best care possible, we kindly request your feedback on our
services. Your insights are invaluable to us and will help enhance our future offerings.

Please take a moment to fill out our feedback form here.
Thank you for your time and support!

Best regards,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]

[Telehealth Service Name]
[Contact Information]


%5bInsert%20Feedback%20Form%20Link%5d

